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JASON GRIFFIN
104 PATRICK AVE.
EASLEY SC 29642

IAMJASONGRIFFIN@YAHOO.COM
864-270-8716

Dear Smith,

           I am contacting you in hopes of continuing my partnering with you for the 
upcoming 2016 race season. I currently compete at the highest level of competition 
within the AMA and have a full schedule of AMA Grand National Championship 
flattrack races scheduled for this season. My riding style is somewhat unique in that I am 
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currently the only pro amputee flattrack racer in the United States. It is a talent that I have 
been extremely fortunate to be blessed with and a great platform to inspire those less 
fortunate. I was named "AMA Sportsman of the Year" in Las Vegas at the AMA 
Sports Awards Banquet in 2006. I've also been featured on the cover of Flattrack 
Illustrated, Cycle News, AMA member’s magazine, AHRMA magazine, and others as 
well. My titles include: an AMA Amateur National Championship my first year 
competing as an amateur and several regional championships in the Southeastern US. I 
was also named AHRMA Southeastern Flattrack Champion in 07’ in the 70’s singles 
class. For 2008, I was ranked 2nd in the National AHRMA Flattrack Series. My goal 
was to become the first professional amputee AMA Grand National Championship 
flattracker in the USA and I have far exceeded my expectations. The highlight of 2010 
would definitely have to be clinching my first AMA Pro Twins Hotshoe National 
Championship. Then, I repeated it in 2011 and couldn’t be more satisfied. 2012 led to a 
top two finish overall at the AMA All-Star Nationals. 

These last few years I selected to be a member of the Team Roger C Peace Para 
Cycling Team, the only development for the US National Team in the country. I compete 
on the velodrome, as well as on the road and have clinched several gold, silver, and 
bronze medals at national championship events each year. My next goal is to compete at 
a limited number of AMA Pro Racing Flattrack events on the motorcycle and earn a spot 
on Team USA for the upcoming summer Para Olympics in Rio 2016. I have used your 
products in both sports for several years and am grateful for the support you have 
provided thus far. I hope that we can continue our partnership for the next season. Thank 
you!

Jason Griffin


